Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 4:35 PM
To: ‘gkowtha@stratusinc.net'
Subject: RE: USA 57

Gowri,

Thank you for the notification. Please keep me informed as to your progress as I would like
to visit the excavation when you are nearing the planned limits or encounter anything
unusual. At a minimum, I would like to visit the excavation prior to confirmation sampling.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

----- Original Message-----

From: Gowri Kowtha [mailto:gkowtha@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 3:08 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: chuck.miller@danskinvestments.com; chris.driscoll@danskinvestments.com; 'Kiran Nagaraju'
Subject: USA 57

Jerry:

This is to inform you that we have tentatively scheduled excavation of impacted soil at
former USA station 57, located at 10700 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland, CA, beginning Wednesday
July 28, 201e.

Please contact me if you have additional questions or concerns.

Gowri Kowtha, P.E.

Stratus Environmental Inc.
530 676 6001 (work)

530 676 6005 (fax)



